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October 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/carer 
 
Scarcroft Primary School Reception 2024 Open Evening: Wednesday 15 November 2023 
 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to all parents of Reception 2024 children to our annual 
Open Evening on Wednesday 15th November. At Scarcroft we understand choosing the right school 
for your child is a big decision and one that will impact your child’s life for the next seven years! At 
this time it is even more important to ensure the school is a safe and happy environment. It is at 
this event that many families are able to see the dedication our staff put into creating an 
environment which prepares our pupils into confident, healthy and happy citizens. We look to 
nurture our pupils through our vision CHIRP - Curious, Healthy, Individual, Responsible and Positive 
pupils, which makes Scarcroft so distinctive.  
 
I will be giving a short presentation in the Lower Hall to introduce myself as Headteacher and some 
of the key staff that work with me, and to provide some information about how the school can 
support your child to be happy and successful if they choose Scarcroft.  After that, there will be an 
opportunity to have a look round the reception classroom and play areas. 
 
The presentation starts at 6.00pm 
 
Limited parking is available on site - please contact the school in advance if you have any particular 
mobility issues. If you use nearby streets, please park considerately in suitably designated areas. 
 
Please come to the front of the school, located on Moss Street, we will then take your through to 
our Lower Hall. 
 
Everyone is welcome, but if you are unable to come for any reason, you will be able to get all the 
information you need by visiting the school website. 
 
You can also contact us with any questions. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr P Edwards 
Headteacher 
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